
 

Municipal Sign-By-law  

The Township of Cavan Monaghan is in the process of establishing a Municipal Sign-
By-Law.  The intent is to establish a formal process to control the type, size and general 
content of signage.  The by-law will also provide for a formal sign permitting process 
that includes inspection for structural integrity.  Council has reviewed the first draft of the 
by-law and are now seeking input from residents.   

Please take a few minutes to review the draft by-law and provide comment through this 
brief survey.  Comments will be recieved until January 29, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. 

Do you agree with the Township implementing a Sign By-law? 

□ Yes □ No 

Do you feel that this draft by-law covers all signage? 

□ Yes □ No 

If you answered "no" to the above questions please provide additional 
comments on changes you would like to see. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.cavanmonaghan.net/Uploads/Cavan%20Monaghan/d6b480c0-840e-475c-bb62-ac9800f27b1b/Content/Draft%20Sign%20By%20law.pdf


Do you agree with the permit process and proposed fees as outlined in Section 
3.5 of the proposed by-law? 

□ Yes □ No 

If you answered "no" to the above questions please provide additional 
comments on changes you would like to see. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you agree with the exemptions as noted in Section 3.8 of the proposed by-
law? 

□ Yes □ No 

If you answered "no" to the above questions please provide additional 
comments on changes you would like to see. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

If you have additional comments please provide the in the space below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


